From: Annette Harpster

To: Ihfref@akleg.gov

Cc: Rep. George Rauscher

Subject: Fw: HB 17, 39, 134, 105

Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 9:55:10 AM

Sorry for the previous email. My computer seems to have a mind of its own. I will now try
to complete my email. Thank you.

HB 17-The money collected from Fish & Game licenses should not be used for fish & wildlife
conservation. There are many areas that the money could be better suited. Conservation
groups do not always spend money for the right reasons.

HB 39-Do not eliminate the Intensive management program which allow control of wolves
and bears. This is a constitutional mandated program to sustain predator species. Without
proper control, other animals will be endangered due to being killed by wolves and bears.
This is a bad bill.

HB 134-The Board of Game does not need a person from tourism and non-consumptive user.
It needs people who are in the know and are part of the Alaskan hunting, trapping and fishing
users. This is an absurd bill. Where is your common sense.

HB 105-The boundary outside the park to wolf hunting and trapping should be maintained. It
is outside the park that should be fair game for hunters and trappers. If the predator goes
outside the boundary then it should be legal to hunt and trap.

Thank you.
Annette Harpster
Palmer, AK 99645



